Additional Questions, call: 

John L. Maier, Jr. at

262-723-5480

Local Attorney Presents “Webinar” 

Elkhorn - Attorney John L. Maier, Jr. served as one of the initial speakers for a new Attorney Business Development Program, which was co-sponsored by the Wisconsin Association of Legal Administrators (WALA) and the  State Bar of Wisconsin.   The Program was broadcast “live” over the internet from studios at the State Bar Headquarters in Madison, and was also taped for “on demand” viewing anytime.  

There were a series of six lectures broadcast in January and February, 2009.   John spoke in January on marketing and client development, and again on February 10th – this time covering Personal Career Planning for Lawyers.  The Career Planning program was co-presented with Lenore Coe, who serves as Firm Administrator for the Godfrey, Leibsle, Blackbourn & Howarth, S.C. Law Office.

Speakers for the joint State Bar/WALA Business Development Program were selected for their experience and insight into business skills which are necessary in the successful practice of law. In addition to his lecture, John wrote a detailed article on both of the topics assigned to him.   Each of the individual programs consisted of a 1-hour web seminar, which attorneys and law office administrators could sign up for.  The attendees could then  “download” and print the written materials from a web site maintained by the State Bar.  Participants then listen and watch the program, which is accessed through their personal computers.  

John is the President of Sweet & Maier, S.C., of Elkhorn, Wisconsin, and has practiced law in Wisconsin and Illinois for over 35 years.  Sweet & Maier, S.C.  provides legal services throughout Wisconsin and Northern Illinois, and prides itself on small town personal service, coupled with technical expertise developed over many years of practice.  The Firm maintains a website at www.wisclaw.com.
